msmith (Mike Smith)

Subject: FW: Disconnected services

From: msmith (Mike Smith)

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 4:04 PM

To: Mike Weisenborn (mike.weisenborn@cityoflLS.net) <mike.weisenborn@cityoflLS.net>

Cc: Jaime Landie <jaimo217@msn.com>; jthompson2 (Justin Thompson) <jthompson2 @jkv.org>; jhobbs (Jeff Hobbs)
<jhobbs@jkv.org>

Subject: FW: Disconnected services

Mike,
Please see the email below from Ron that Evergy disconnected the meters to the Hope Lane units scheduled for

demolition.
Thanks,

Mike Smith
Project Manager, Renovations
John Knox Village

602 N.W. Pryor Road, Lee’s Summit, MO 64081
Direct: 816-347-2021 | Mobile: 816-985-9824

www.johnknoxvillage.org

Enriching Lives, Building Community

From: Ron Delarnette <ron.dejarnette@evergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 3:16 PM

To: msmith {Mike Smith} <msmith@jkv.org>

Subject: Disconnected services

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Internal Use Only
Mike,

We disconnected and removed the services to 512, 514, 516, 518, 520, 522 and 524 Hope In. They should be ready for
demo

Thanks

Ron



